
DELEGATE   /   ALTERNATE  

CREDENTIAL FORM 

 

A meeting of delegates elected by and representing local bowling associations in Iowa will be held on 

Saturday, August 26, 2017, at 2:00 pm at Adventureland Inn, 3200 Adventureland Drive, Altoona, Iowa. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to adopt by-laws for the Iowa State USBC Association and elect officers and 

directors for the organization. 

 

The Iowa State USBC Association will be the new merged association consisting of members from the Iowa 

State USBC Bowling Assn., Inc (men/women), the Iowa State USBC Women’s Bowling Assn., Inc. (women), 

and the Iowa State USBC Youth Assn. (youth).  The prior associations will cease operations on July 31, 

2018, and the new merged association will commence on August 1, 2018. 

 

All current local associations in Iowa are encouraged to send delegates to this meeting. 

 

Delegate structure is as follows: 

Merged Local Associations    6 delegates 

Merged Adult only Local Associations  4 delegates 

Non-merged Local Men’s (BA) Associations  2 delegates 

Non-merged Local Women’s (WBA) Associations 2 delegates 

Non-merged Local Youth (YA) Associations  2 delegates 

Iowa State USBC BA (state association)  2 delegates 

Iowa State USBC WBA (state association)  2 delegates 

Iowa State USBC YA (state association)  2 delegates 

 

The meeting will be open to all bowlers; however only registered delegates will have the privilege of vote.  

Alternates, when taking the place of a delegate, will be allowed to vote. 

 

Delegate Name Mailing Address Email Address 

   

   

   

   

   

   

Alternate Name Mailing Address Email Address 

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

                        

Signature of Local/State Association Manager               Association Name & USBC Number 

 

Deadline to file credentials:  AUGUST 1, 2017 

 

Email/fax/USPS this form to: 

Charla Green, 939 So. 24
th

 St., Fort Dodge, IA 50501-6146 

Fax – 515-576-4969 

email to:  isusbcwba@frontiernet.net 


